
Zac Farnham-Haskell 
{802) 343-0898 
zacfarnhamhaskell @gmail.com 

Dear Meridith McFarland and town of Bristol, 

Regrettably, I am submitting my resignation from the position of recreation coordinator with 
the town of Bristol. I can continue to work until 7/5/24. I'm sorry that I cannot give more 
notice. 

I have learned so much from you, Meridith. Everything from how to deal with community 
members, to using all of the software, to how to paint, and most importantly, where to get the 
best coffee and sandwiches in Bristol. 

It has been a life changing experience working in this department with you, Taylor, and 
Jackie. I feel I have truly found my calling working in recreation, and am excited for the next 
steps in my career. 

The town of Bristol will always have a special place in my heart, and I will be sure to be back 
to visit! 

Respectfully, 

Zac Farnham-Haskell 




